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Perch Base USSVI

Flash Traffic
Number:   12-02_13               Date: 12/04/2013
Subject: Pearl Harbor Day Remembrance
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------
This Saturday, December 7th is Pearl Harbor Day and, more importantly this year, the dedication ceremony of Arizona’s new
World War II Memorial featuring gun barrels from both the USS Arizona (BB-39) and USS Missouri (BB-63) as primary parts of the
edifice.
 
Perch Base will attend and bring the float. All members who can possibly attend should, as an honor to those few WWII Sub Vets
we have left.
 
The actual ceremony should start about 9:30 a.m. but with sizable crowds expected, members are urged to get there early.
Parking is available at many public parking facilities nearby. The map, below, shows where Perch Base and the memorial will be
located. Dress warmly, this cold front may linger through the weekend.
 
See everyone there. Wear your vest and hat.
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Chuck Emmett
Vice Commander

Communications Officer
Perch Base, Phoenix, AZ

U.S. Submariners
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